
Supplement to Newsletter for 10th May 

Quiz 

1. The rainbow has become a symbol of hope and thanks during the coronavirus 
crisis.  How are rainbows created?  

2. Sir Richard Branson was seeking loan from the Government to support Virgin 
Atlantic.  What did he offer as security for the loan? 

3. There are two London Underground stations whose names end in Grove.  One is 
Ladbroke Grove.  What is the other one?  

4. What is the main ingredient of a Mojito?  

5. What is the name of the house in Kent where Winston Churchill lived?   

6. The English Cricket Board has now delayed until 2021 a new form of cricket that they 
intended to introduce this year.  What is it called?  

7. This year the first public holiday in May is this Friday (8th May).  Normally it is on a 
Monday.  Why has it been changed this year?   

8. Which singer accompanied Colonel Tom Moore on his hit single ‘You’ll Never Walk 
Alone’? 

9. What is the name of the nuclear power station in Kent?   

10. The police stopped a car last week and discovered the driver’s wife in the boot.  Why 
did he say she was there? 

11. In which city was the Titanic built? 

12. Christina Aguilera and Brittany Spears started their careers as young girls on a TV 
show called The Mickey Mouse Club.  They were joined by a boy who went on to be 
a mega star in his own right.  What was his name?  

13. What is Brick Lane in London famous for?  

14. 1990 saw the start of a film franchise starring Macaulay Culkin.  Which film 
franchise?   

15. In Shakespeare’s Richard III, for what animal does the king offer his kingdom?   

16. What have Boris and Carrie called their son?  

17. When are Maids of Honour cakes traditionally eaten? 

18. Who is the current longest serving premier league manager? 

19. The book ‘Three Men in a Boat’ by Jerome K Jerome was based on which river? 

20. Which is the biggest county in England? 

  



Answers from last week’s quiz 

1. Tapioca 

2. It became part of the Medway unitary authority 

3. Toothbrush 

4. Arsenal 

5. Woodrow Wilson 

6. Austrian 

7. Mabel 

8. You’ll never walk alone 

9. Norway 

10. Matt Hancock 

11. North Macedonia 

12. Mary 1st 

13. East Pakistan 

14. Jacinda Arden 

15. Bananarama 

16. New York  

17. St Basil’s 

18. Surrey 

19. St Pancras  

20. Gravesend 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 From Tunbridge Wells Borough Council 

  

Dear Colleague, 

We wanted to tell you about a new website that maybe a useful resource for the 
communities you are supporting. With social distancing measures currently in place 
many people are experiencing social isolation and loneliness. To help combat this, and 
the impact on people’s mental health and wellbeing, Tunbridge Wells Borough Council 
has launched a new community website ‘Tunbridge Wells Social’. 

The site is a collaborative project between the Council’s Culture, Health and Housing 
teams, the Community Safety Unit and partners including Town & Country Housing, St 
Giles Trust, KCC’s Early Help, Salus, DAVSS and Age UK. The site is free to use. More 
content will be added over the coming weeks and months, and the site will continue to 
be available as a community resource after lockdown measures are lifted. 

Tunbridge Wells Social offers something for 
everyone. It’s a one stop shop of information and 
support as well as entertainment and fun. There is 
an interactive weekly podcast 'Tunbridge Wells 
Talks' airing lighthearted views about what’s going 
on, as well as updated and relevant content to 
help connect people. 

 

Stars from the stage and small screen with local connections have given their support 
to the initiative. Comedian, writer and presenter Jo Brand recalls her school days in 
Tunbridge Wells; local actor Philip Martin Brown (Waterloo Road and Coronation 
Street) reads a favourite poem; Olympic medallist Jayne Torvill shares a message of 
support, commending how the local community has come together, and TV presenter 
Nick Knowles, who went to school in Tunbridge Wells, is also supporting the project 
sharing funny poems and a message. 

Please do share this email and the website with your contacts and networks, families 
and friends. It would be also helpful to note that the Council has set up a local helpline 
to support people who need urgent help, supplies or medication as a result of the 
coronavirus. The number is 01892 554497. 

Keep well and stay safe 

Best wishes 

The Social Isolation Group  
Tunbridge Wells Borough Council. 

 


